
                                                              

Warm greetings to Kwa Sani Citizens, this is another week granted to us by the almighty above, 

South Africa as a country has only the good stories to tell and share with the world, one may picture 

this freedom as a child growing up and reaching his or her teen stages with challenges, trials and 

triumphs but today this child is 20 years old. This child will continue to do well and have good stories 

to tell to the nation. 

The Kwa Sani Municipality will not stop in its strides to assist the community, the war rooms are 

visible in all wards within the municipality and they continue to address social issues that the 

community bring forward. The municipality plans to identify one project in Kwa Sani that will be 

funded and developed in the upcoming financial year, this project will be closely monitored to 

ensure that it bears fruits and bring about job opportunities to the community of Kwa Sani. 

Kwa Sani municipality has come to a realisation that for this place to grow we need to utilise 

positively the natural resource at our disposal such as the land. This area of the province is well 

known for its attractive prestigious tourism sites and agriculture, therefore it is in our hands to build 

from what already exists in order to develop our people and our municipality as a whole. The 

partnership between the municipality and local stakeholders is visible and this would ensure a 

further growth in the area as we believe that two or more heads are better than one, hence we 

emphasise that this municipality belongs to all who reside in it. 

The other objective of Kwa Sani municipality is to bring tourism transformation, whereby we would 

see people who were previously disadvantaged emerging in the tourism industry and we believe 

that the assistance of the people who have been in this industry for years is vital so as to transfer 

skills and expertise. 

Until we meet next time let us be proud as Kwa Sani citizens. 

 


